Makarora Community Meeting — District Plan zoning review

The Queenstown Lakes District Council in conjunction with the Otago Regional Council would like to invite Makarora residents
and ratepayers to a community meeting to discuss future zoning issues for the valley.

The purpose of the review is to investigate an appropriate pattern of development within the rural lifestyle zone, more sensitive
to the environment. Similar reviews have taken place in other communities and in consultation with those communities, plan

changes effected.
Representatives from the Makarora Community Association and both councils will be present at the meeting.
The meeting will be held at the Makarora Community Centre on 17 January, 2007, commencing at 6pm.

For more information please contact QLDC senior policy analyst Alyson Schuler 03 441 0499 or email alysons@gldc.govt.nz




